
Valentine's Day Craft Night!
On February 7th we will be hosting a craft night

where we will provide materials to make your own
Valentine's Cards or Homecoming Signs.  Bring a

friend or come out to make new ones!  
Light refreshments will be provided.  

 
 

Superbowl Sunday
 

President's Day 
Office Closure

 The office will be closed
Monday, Feb 18th in

observance of President's Day.
Please call 844-887-6840 for
urgent or emergency work

orders.

Early out will now be EVERY
Wednesday starting at 1 PM.  Stop by
after school for a fun, healthy snack on
Wednesdays. Only one per child, while
supplies last.  Your child must be
present to pick up a snack.

Early out Every
Wednesday!

Dates to Remember
02/03 Superbowl Sunday
02/07 Craft Night
02/08 Movie Night
02/14 Valentine's Day
02/18 Office Closed
02/21 Couples Bingo
02/26 National Tell a
          Fairy Tale Day
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With Superbowl Sunday right
around the corner we would love
to hear your favorite game-day
recipes! Post them to our
Facebook page on Friday,
February 1st to win a prize!  
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